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Home 

of    

the      

Cobras 
 

“Ensuring all 

students learn 

and thrive.” 

May and June are a very busy time in schools with many activities, assessments, and 
year-end celebrations happening.  Please check the calendar, on our website, often to 
keep up to date with our activities schedule. 
 
Our spring fundraiser has come to a close at this point.  Pickup will be available on 
May 17 throughout the day.  The money raised from this fundraiser helps pay for all of 
the extra and special activities that virtually all College Park students benefit from. 
Thank you to all the parents and families that have supported our fundraising efforts 
this year. 
 
This year our SCC AGM will be held on May 17 at 7:00.  If you are interested in sitting 
on the executive, or just want to come out and find out more about what our SCC was 
all about this year, please plan on attending this meeting. 
 
Later in May we will be hosting a Volunteer Appreciation event, please stay tuned to 
our Twitter, Facebook or Website for more details in the coming week.  We will try to 
ensure that all of our volunteers receive an invitation to this event, however, if you  
volunteered for anything, please feel free to join us at this event.   Without our parents 
and community partners, our school would not be able to offer nearly as many          
activities to support the learning and growth of our students.  Your efforts in this          
regard have been noticed and are appreciated. 
 
Spring has sprung and with it comes the time to ensure that we are all on the same 
page with regards to appropriate clothing for a school environment.  Please ensure 
that our students are dressed in a manner that is conducive to a focused working    
environment.  Our Dress and Grooming guidelines are in the documents section on 
our Website for reference if needed.   Thanks for helping us keep our school            
environment a respectful place to work and learn. 
 
In closing I would like to wish everyone a fantastic spring.  Enjoy the upcoming warm 
weather, get outside and get some sun and fresh air. 
 
K. David McLennan, Principal 
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Follow us on 

twitter! 

@CollegeParkLPSD 

Us on facebook 

facebook.com/

CollegeParkLPSD 

We are on  

the web!  

collegepark.lpsd.ca 

Check us out for 

newsletters  

and more! 

Environment Club 
Environment Club is still collecting rinsed milk jugs.   Please send rinsed, dried 
and flattened milk jugs to the school. These can be brought to the Pre-K          
classroom (room 230). We really appreciate your donations. 
We are still recycling products such as pens, markers, highlighters, small             
electronic  devices, batteries, and printer cartridges. These items can be placed 
into the labelled  containers throughout the school. 
Gardening Club will be starting at the end of April until June for grade 4 students. 
As part of the club, students will be beautifying the front of the school with flower 
pots as well as growing vegetables in containers . Since this club is new to       
College Park, we are looking for donations of flower pots and containers of          
various sizes, potting soil, flower/vegetable seeds, and small gardening hand 
tools. Any of these items would be greatly appreciated by our club. 

Fun Run  
The deadline for earlybird Fun Run entries is May 

6, 2016.  We have 122 students and 52 adults 

registered so far at College Park School alone!   
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Join us on May   
2nd for Music Monday!  This is a day we        
celebrate nationwide as we recognize that 
our Canadian Schools see the value in        
music and  support of music programs in 
schools.  Every year the Music Coalition 
runs a songwriting competition.  This year 
Connor Ross won the contest of 200          
entries.  His song has been produced and 
shared across Canada.  Please visit the 
website www.musicmonday.ca and find the 
“We are One” song under the ‘anthem’ tab 
to have a listen and share our excitement  
as College Park is indeed Celebrating OUR 
School and it’s super Music Programs on 
May 2nd! 

 

 

 

Senior Choir News 

Dates to Remember: 
April 27th - Performance at the LloydMall 
(12:45-1:15) & Dr. Hemstock (1:30-2:00) 
May 2nd - An Evening of Music 
@Lloydminster Comprehensive High School 
- Meet at 6:30 in Room 702 
May 12th - Arts Afternoon/Cobra Creations 
12:00-2:30- The  Choir will perform @      
approximately 12:15.  

“If I were not a physicist, I would probably be a musician. I often think in music. I live 
my daydreams in music. I see my life in terms of music.”  

~ Albert Einstein  

Music News  

http://www.musicmonday.ca
http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/9810.Albert_Einstein
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Daily Events: 

 

Mondays 

Grades 5-6 Badminton Practice 7-8 am 

Jazz 2 3:15 pm 

Grades 7-9 Badminton Practice 3:30-4:30 pm 

Middle School Art Club 3:30-5pm 

Tuesdays 

Grades 7-9 Badminton Practice 7-8 am 

Jazz 1 7:45-8:30 am 

Chess Club @ Noon 

Middle School Math Club 12:30 pm 

Wednesdays 

Grades 7-9 Badminton Practice 7-8 am 

Grades 4-6 Lego Club @ Noon 

GAAC @ Noon (Even Days) 

Gold Band 3:30 pm  

Thursdays 

Grades 7-9 Badminton Practice 7-8 am 

Jazz 1  7:45-8:30 am 

Chess Club @ Noon  

Grades 5-6 Badminton Practice 3:30-4:30 pm 

Grade 2 Bake Sale 

On Monday, May 16 and Tuesday, May 17, 2016, 

the grade 2 classes will be hosting a bake sale for 

their field trip to Frenchman Butte in June.  All 

items will be sold for $1.  

Put Your Heart Into It… 

 Jump Rope for Heart is 

set to hit College Park School 

on Thursday, June 2nd for our 

2nd year!  All College Park 

students in grades K-6 will be 

participating on Jump Day.   

 Fundraising for grades 4

-6 has officially begun, and 

will run from May 2nd to May 

20th.  Our school goal is to 

raise $5000 for the Heart 

and Stroke Foundation.  Your 

child needs to have permission 

to fundraise, so please sign 

and return the form as soon 

as possible!  All envelopes 

must be returned to your 

child’s teacher by May 20th, 

regardless if funds were 

collected or not.  Remember 

to safe fundraise!    



May 2016   
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2      

Music Monday 

3 

 

4 

 

5 

Middle School 

Dance @ BL 

6:30-10pm 

6 

2A Mother’s 

Day Tea 

Just Jazz Big 

Band Dance 

7 

 

8 9 

 

10 11 

Middle Years 

Track 

Early Dismissal 

12 

Cobra             

Creations 

13 14 

15 16 

Middle Years 

Alternate Track 

Date 

Gr 2 Bake Sale 

Monday and 

Tuesday 

17 

City Track Meet 

(Middle Years) 

Fundraiser 

Pickup 

SCC AGM 7pm 

18 19 

 

20 

 

21 

22 23 

No School  

Victoria Day 

 

24 

District Track 

25 

District Track 

26 

Celebrations 

Assembly 1:10 

pm 

27 

Hot Lunch 

Grade 4 Field 

Trip to           

Battleford 

 

22 

29 30 31 

Grades 4-6 

Track 

    

K1/K3 

K1/K3 

K1/K3 K1/K3 K1/K3 

K2 

K2 

K2 K2 K2 

K2 K2 

K1/K3 

K1/K3 K1/K3 

K2 K2 K1/K3 

K2 

K2 K1/K3 

Kindergarten Orientation  

Grade 5 Trip to Edmonton 


